
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Monday, September 17, 2018 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Chicken Dippers with tomato Parmesan Sauce  
 Bagel Dog  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
 
  
BIRTHDAYS:    
  

1. Calling all Gurrie Artists! The LaGrange Art League Gallery will be hosting a competitive 
art show ‘Young at Art’ that will be judged with prizes! All artwork is due by Monday 
October 8th, to submit your artwork for the show please see Mrs. Motto in room 122B.  
 

2. Reminder: Fall Sport Pictures will be taken right afterschool today. Please be sure to 
bring your uniforms.  
 

3. There will be an Early Act Meeting today after school. All 7th and 8th graders are invited 
to attend. We will be voting on incentives and rewards for the Change War. Make sure 
your voice is heard and come to the meeting! See Mrs. Rupert if you cannot attend or if 
you have any questions.  
 

4. The Gurrie Activity Council will have its first meeting of the year after school today. If 
you’ve been in GAC before, want to join this year, or are just interested in seeing what 
we do, stop in to Mr. Sullivan’s room until 4 today. We’re going to talk about ticket sales 
at lunch, start brainstorming for our first Spirit Week of the year, and make some plans 
for Red Ribbon Week. If you can’t make it but are interested in joining GAC, talk to Mr. 
Sullivan or Mr. Ingwersen.  
 

5. There will be an EMM Meeting today at 3:15 for new members only. Come to the 
meeting if you have NOT been to a meeting this year. If you cannot make it, there will 
be another meeting Wednesday before school at 7:45 am in Mrs. Kulagas room.   
 
Congrats and job well done by the 7th and 8th graders who volunteered at Project Cure 
last Thursday after school.  The group helped sort and organize blood pressure cuffs and 
other items that will be shipped out to hospitals in developing countries. Great job!!  
 

6. Reminder: Gurrie Middle School PTO is sponsoring TGIF this Friday, September 21 from 
3:25 to 5:00. Tickets for TGIF will be sold through student council during lunch hours 
starting on Wednesday. The cost of the ticket is $5.00. Hope to see you there! 

 


